
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

June 11, 2024 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Dennis McKenney, Tyler Howe, Melissa Clark, Residents: Daniel Messina and David 

Burrows. 

Tyler opened the meeting at 4:00 pm. 

Daniel Messina (31 S. Bennington Road) was before the Board to request a hook up to the town’s 

sewer line. Tyler already walked the site with Zack Andersen (Zack works for Antrim 

Water/Sewer). Tyler advised Messina that he will be required to install a pump station, as well as 

obtain a DOT Road Permit. Elevation from the manhole to the driveway isn’t enough. Tyler also 

advised that Messina will need to obtain a permit from Antrim as they do the tap and inspection. 

Messina was advised to call Antrim to see what needs to be done for the pump house. Messina 

then informed the Board that Meridian is doing the Plot Plan. Tyler advised Messina that 

Meridian will be able to advise him on everything. 

David Burrows (6 Old Greenfield Road) was before the Board to request a hook up to the town’s 

sewer line. Tyler advised that Burrows will not need a pump station as he is 8 ft from top of grade. 

Tyler advised Burrows that he will need a cleanout from the top of the driveway. Burrows will 

need to do a permit with Antrim for the tap and the inspection. Burrows advised that the 50 y/o 

copper line has been problematic and that he plans on replacing it. He asked questions regarding 

that and Tyler advised him that he will need to talk to Zack about that. 

Other:  Tyler advised he was told there is a leak on the cemetery line that runs from 47 through 

the Craig’s property. Tyler advised Matt Miller to label the line and shut it off. This is an annual 

issue. Tyler advised they will need to drill from 47 in order to get rid of the issue. 

Nothing further, Dennis made a motion to adjourn at 4:20pm. 

Motion seconded by Tyler Howe. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


